
This Week in Grade ¾ - Jan.10th  – Jan. 13th  
 
Words of the Week: 
 

can’t,    didn’t,    I’m,    don’t,      into 

Please practice these each evening as we have a spelling test on them this 
Friday. Students should be able to read and spell them in a snap! 
 
Reading Log: 
Please be sure your child is reading nightly. This month we will continue to 
work on summarizing and finding the main idea in fiction and non-fiction 
books. Please sign the reading log in their home books by Thursday to let me 
know how often they practiced that week. 
 
Math: 
We are diving into our subtraction and addition unit this month. This is a very 
important unit so you may see practice sheets/games coming home 
throughout the unit for extra practice. Students will work on things such as; 
making 10, using doubles, manipulating 2 and 3 digit numbers, word problems 
and much more.  
 
Literacy: 
This week we will be working on “powerful” verbs to enhance our writing and 
the sounds “ure” and “ture” found in words. In writing, we will begin working on 
short fiction stories.  
 
Science: 
We will begin working on a Magnetic unit. We will learn about different invisible 
forces.  
 
Reminders 

o Thursday, January 12th – Hot Lunch Begins for those who ordered. 
o Thursday, January 26th – Hot lunch orders due for February  


